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September 22, 2023

MESSAGE FROM MS. GLAUSIER, OUR PRINCIPAL
Dear Winn Holt Community,

I hope this message finds you all doing well! I am so thankful that we are having some really
pretty almost Fall days!

Thank you for your patience with our newly enhanced security features in our lobby entrance.
We hope that soon, everything will run more smoothly. Thank you for understanding that you
do need to be ready to show your ID when you enter the first doors, and that is only if you need
to enter the 2nd doors to visit the school for a meeting, lunch, etc. Thank you for also
understanding that if you are dropping off your child or other items or picking up your child,
that you won't need to enter the interior doors. I promise, we want to see you and love that you
are in the school, but that is what the district has asked us to do. Please let me know if you
have questions or concerns about our processes with our new systems.

I hope to see you all tomorrow at our FIRST ever, Color Fun Run. If you have already registered
your child and paid at least $30 for the entry, you may arrive right before 12:00, when it is
scheduled to start. If you have not registered and paid the $30, you may arrive between 10:45
and 11:30 to register and then participate in the event. Please park in any of our parking lots
and walk to the Moon Rd. side and go around the building to the playground, as that is where
the event will take place. I look forward to seeing everyone there!

Save the Date! Winn Holt is having its 20th year anniversary celebration on Tuesday, March 19,
2024 starting at 6:00pm. We hope you'll join us for the celebration and walk down memory
lane of the highlights of our school's history!

https://youtu.be/ZdaHzW4loFE


I look forward to our year together. It's going to be an amazing year for our Winn Holt Black
Knights!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Lisa Glausier, Principal
lisa.glausier@gcpsk12.org

VESTIBULE ENTRY
Parents, we ask for your patience as we adjust to the newest security measure at our school,
the entry vestibule. The doors in the entry will be locked and people wishing to enter the
building will have an ID scanned to be admitted. We will be buzzing adults into the building one
at a time. We appreciate your understanding as we all learn the new system.

Please have your identification card (ID) available anytime you want to enter the building.

Raptor system

mailto:lisa.glausier@gcpsk12.org


COLOR RUN
WHEN

SATURDAY, SEP. 23RD, 12-3PM
WHERE

588 OLD SNELLVILLE HIGHWAY
LAWRENCEVILLE, GA
MORE INFORMATION
It's not too late! Even though early registration has ended, you
can still attend the Color Run event and sign up that morning
from 10:45 - 11:30 a.m. Day-of registrations will not receive at
t-shirt at that time but can still participate.

PTA UPDATES
Spirit wear: To those who have ordered spirit wear through the PTA we appreciate your
continued patience. We can assure you that all spirit wear will be delivered this Friday
09/22/2023! Thank you so much again for your patience. We can not wait to see you rock your
Winn Holt gear!



Click here to join PTAClick here to join PTA

Color-a-thon 2023: Our color-a-thon is quickly approaching. We will be
running/walking/skipping our way through tons of color this coming Saturday 09/23/2023 at
12:00 pm. We are in need of volunteers! If you are willing, we would love to have your help in
making sure our first event of the year goes off without a hitch. Please contact Akeia Clay at
winnholtpta23@gmail.com if you are interested in volunteering. See you on Saturday!

https://winnholt.memberhub.com/store/items/37962
mailto:winnholtpta23@gmail.com


ALL PRO DAD MEETING
WHEN

WEDNESDAY, SEP. 27TH, 6:45-7:45AM
WHERE

588 OLD SNELLVILLE HIGHWAY
LAWRENCEVILLE, GA
MORE INFORMATION
Hi, parents! Our next All Pro Dad meeting is coming soon,
Wednesday September, 27th 2023 8/30/2023 at 6:45AM. Join
us for this month’s topic: Problem Solving. We will spend
intentional time encouraging our kids with fun activities and
character-strengthening conversations! We would love to see
you and your kids there!

Chik-Fil-A Biscuits will be on sale for $4.00. Proceeds from
biscuit sales go to our All Pro Dad Winn Holt Chapter.

Also we are in need of Donations and Assistance as our APD
Chapter begins to grow. Please contact the team captain if you
are interested in joining the APD Winn Holt Team.

Please RSVP here.
https://allprodadchapters.com/chapters/14203

For more information or questions, contact our team captain,
Ronald Ulceus, at this email: RonaldUlceus@gmail.com

Comments & Replies

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/allprodadchapters.com/chapters/14203__;!!PrnngaAx4byl!yaYDPtYMEy4vUoJC0nWG0Ise5qWSAYwOvWVsl_mMmiw-lwdBndt05Qb49oojWOgoluO7yLr9VJ-GpsvsE7db1eOqQgc$
mailto:RonaldUlceus@gmail.com




KNIGHT OF LEARNING
WHEN

THURSDAY, SEP. 28TH, 5:30-7:30AM
WHERE

588 OLD SNELLVILLE HIGHWAY
LAWRENCEVILLE, GA
MORE INFORMATION
Join us for our first Knight of Learning of the year! You can
enjoy a FREE family dinner together and then visit classrooms
to learn about fun and engaging activities to practice grade
level skills at home.

5:30- Family Dinner/ Chat & Chew
6:15- Classroom visits





At-Home Learning and Support ActivitiesAt-Home Learning and Support Activities

UPCOMING DATES
(Check out the calendar on Parent Square for all events)

Sept. 23- Color Run
Sept. 28- Family Dinner/Chat & Chew Parent Meeting/Knight of Learning
Oct. 5-9- Fall Break
Oct 13- Progress Reports emailed home

https://www.gcpsk12.org/Domain/14581


Free & Reduced Meal ApplicationFree & Reduced Meal Application

Oct. 18 & 19- Early Release/Parent & Teacher Conferences

PLAY 2 LEARN PROGRAM
Want to LEARN how to be your child's first and best teacher through PLAY?
Winn Holt Elementary will be offering a BIRTH to FIVE program for you and your child that
encourages PLAYING, LEARNING, and GROWING together. This program is FREE and available
to all families in the Winn Holt district.

Learn how to find the teachable moment in everyday activities
Learn how to engage with your child in play
Learn how to continue learning at home or anywhere
Learn how to get your child READY FOR SCHOOL!

For the 2023-2024 school year, the Play 2 Learn classes will take place on Thursdays from
10:00 AM to 11:30 AM and 12:30 PM or 2:00 PM in the Play 2 Learn classroom with Ms.
Kempner.

Little Learners Academy sessions will start on Friday, August 25 at 10:00 AM. These sessions
will take place on the last Friday of each month. These are short Play 2 Learn sessions so
parents can determine if they are interested in the program.

Read more about our Play 2 Learn program here.

https://www.nlappscloud.com/Welcome.aspx?apply=1&api=78f8fee54716f21218e523747d37a13c#loaded
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/36904
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/Michele.Kempner@gcpsk12.org
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/36904


Want to see pictures of all the fun? Click here!Want to see pictures of all the fun? Click here!

https://www.facebook.com/WinnHoltES
https://www.instagram.com/winnholtes/


LEARNING ABOUT
MULTIPLICATION

3RD GRADE
TEACHERS DOING
MAGIC

1ST GRADE
PATRIOTIC ASSEMBLY

Click HERE to create a My Payments Plus accountClick HERE to create a My Payments Plus account

1:1 SUPPORT
Visit the county sites for support for your child's school issued Chromebook.
Parent 1:1 site
Student 1:1 site

Facebook @Holt_ES

CONTACT US

588 Old Snellville Highway, La… Lisa.Glausier@gcpsk12.org

678-376-8600 gcpsk12.org/WinnHoltES
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